
Notes from Quarterly Meeting of NPN / BCC 10 April 2014 

Present: 

Gary Collins BCC Development Management 

Sarah O’Driscoll BCC Strategic Planning 

Colin Chapman BCC strategic Planning 

Carl McClure BCC strategic Planning 

Jason Thorne BCC  

Claire Harbinson BCC tree officer 

 

Wendy Pollard Richmond Terrace Residents Association 

Bob Franks Northern Slopes Initiative 

Willie Harbinson Old Market Community Association 

Alison Bromilow Redland & Cotham Amenities Society 

Stephen Wickham BCS and BS3 

David Farnsworth  

Fraser Bridgeford  CCCE NP 

Richard Curtis Planning Solutions 

Hamilton Caswell CSAQ Christmas Steps Arts Quarter 

Sian Parry Avon Wildlife Trust 

Ken Jones Knowle West NPF and CIP 

Matthew Montague Pollock  

Matthew Ng UWE student 

Richard Mears UWE student 

Clive Stevens Bristol Tree Forum 

Patrick Dempsey UWE Senior lecturer, Property and Communities 

 

Agenda 

 
5.30 pm Welcome       Sarah O’Driscoll / Alison Bromilow 

 

5.35 pm The future of High Streets:  

Patrick Dempsey  UWE 

 

6.30   Trees and Green Infrastructure assets: 

Clive Stevens, Chair Bristol Tree Forum 

 

6.45   BCC reorganisation and how it affects the planning department: 

Sarah O’Driscoll BCC and Gary Collins BCC 

 


